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October 23, 2009 

Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad St. 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: Buckeye Wind Project - Case No. 08-0666-EL-BGN 

This letter is to express my opposition to the above project. The vast majority of 
residents of Champaign County will not benefit from construction of these turbines. 

The only people that will benefit from this project are the Wind Turbine Company and a 
handful of property owners who have leased their land. These turbines will prohibit any 
future growth of Champaign County. They will stop the progress being made at Grimes 
Airport. They will infringe on the property rights of others and they will lower property 
values. If any monies are to be gained from them, the gain will be offset by the reduction 
in property values. 

Champaign County will suffer greatly if this project is approved. 

Sincerely, 

9JJ1J^/)LOL , MuAi 
Phone Number 
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